
12/09/03 

 
Kelli, 

 

I've been trying to reach Tom and haven't heard from 

him. Just trying to find out if you all are coming to 

Michigan for Christmas. Carol and I are having 

Christmas for all our kids at noon on Christmas Eve. 

And on Christmas day, the Harry family will be at the 

old homestead, where Laura and Rich will be living.  

 

Is your address still 6904 W. 50th Pl., Apt 178, 

Mission, KS 66202? 

 

Steve 

 


